
October Director’s Report 

• JLG’s Nick Lippert stopped by the library on Wednesday the 12th and said that he 
would draft up a proposal for the cost of a quick fix, architectural engineer, and 
long term. 

• Director and Assistant Director went to the annual conference for the NDLA in 
Minot. 

• Received Reconsideration forms, director is following policy on how to move 
forward with them. 

• New sign for no parking past this point has been installed. 
• Received pre-emptive design sketch ideas from Tyler Bjerke. 
• Director attended Kiwani’s meeting on October 5th, received $200 donation. 
• Received donation from Noreen and picked out curtains for multi-purpose room. 
• Received donation from Pat Stone and a thank you card for our work. 
• Organizing and cleaning the middle room so that we are ready to start on the 

work when we have a finalized design. 
• Eagles donated $5000 for the children’s library 
• Looking into alternative quotes for website design. 


